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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 2:16 PM

To: Joe Vargo

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Thompson, Joseph, EMNRD; Katie McBryde

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Minuteman SWD #1_EOG Resources, Inc.
Attachments: 2.14.22_EOG protest of NGL Minuteman SWD app.pdf

RE: Minuteman SWD #1 (API 30-025-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pDHR2203253030)
Joseph Vargo,

The OCD was notified by EOG Resources, Inc that they are protesting this application. This party has been identified as
an affected person for the location being considered. Because of the protest, the application can no longer be reviewed
administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered, NGL Water Solutions currently has two
options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with the protesting party. If the protest is
withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the meantime, the application will be retained
pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with information regarding the standing of this
application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for EOG Resources, Inc.:

Katie McBryde

Landman, Lead — Midland Division

EOG Resources, Inc.

Office: 432.848.9022 | Mobile: 432.230.1836

Dylan Rose-Coss

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

C: (505) 372-8687




Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Katie McBryde <Katie_McBryde@eogresources.com>
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 9:00 AM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Subject: [EXTERNAL] PROTEST: NGL Minuteman SWD #1
Attachments: Notice of SWD - Minuteman SWD #1.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

To Whom it May Concern:

EOG Resources, Inc. has received NGL Water Solution Permian LLC's application for the Minuteman SWD #1 to be
located in Section 14, T24S, R33E, Lea County, New Mexico and reviewed it. Application is also attached.

EOG would like to formally protest this application and request this matter be set for hearing.
Please confirm receipt of this email.

Regards,
Katie

Katie McBryde

Landman, Lead — Midland Division

EOG Resources, Inc.

Office: 432.848.9022 | Mobile: 432.230.1836

éSE ogresources





